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Allison Kennedy

From: pzcounter
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 4:35 PM
To: Allison Kennedy
Subject: FW: Quigley Canyon

 
 
Rachel Martin 
Zoning Specialist II 
208-788-5570 
www.blainecounty.org 
Blaine County Code 
DISCLOSURE NOTICE: Messages to and from this email address may be subject to Public Records Law. 
 

From: jennifer schwartz <jandlschwartz@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 1:41 PM 
To: pzcounter <pzcounter@co.blaine.id.us> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Quigley Canyon 
 
Dear County Commisioners, 
 
As a 31 year local resident of Blaine County I am opposed to the development of homesites and paved roads being 
proposed at the mouth of Quigley Canyon.   
 
I have been using the dirt road out Quigley for many years now biking, hiking, cross country skiing and running.  The 
increase in usage, especially in the last few years is notable.  The amount of wildlife I see out there on a weekly basis is 
also notable. I have not been out there in years without seeing deer, elk, and raptors.   
 
Proposed development on both north and south sides of the current road would mar the landscape and create 
unwelcome sight lines in this beautiful valley.  Hillsides are beautiful backdrops to our incredible valley and by allowing 
the houses to be built to the north will compromise these views.  In addition, the wildlife would most certainly be 
affected.   
 
Please strongly consider not allowing the proposed development to happen. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Schwartz  
Hailey  
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